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Due to the current constraints on public gatherings, the parish council meeting scheduled for 11th May will not conform to the usual format.
Instead, and in accordance with emergency legislation that came into effect on 4th April 2020 [The Local Authorities and Police and Crime Panels (Coronavirus) Regulations 2020 refer], for the foreseeable future parish council meetings will become ‘virtual meetings’ - regrettably this will result in the public being excluded for the May meeting.   
To enable residents to raise an issue for discussion at the meeting we would ask that these be brought to the attention of either the clerk to the council at clerk@ashbury.org.uk or by  contacting a member of the council, and would ask that these be provided no later than Friday 1st May.   In addition, to provide all parish residents with the opportunity to comment on agenda items, the agenda will be published no later than Monday 4th May, and comments from residents will be accepted up until 4:00pm on Friday 8th May.
Subject to how long the current constraints remain in place, we would hope to open future virtual meetings to ‘live’ participation by residents.

Cliff Davies - pp: Ashbury Parish Council

 



